
 
As a manager in the Lincoln County rental industry, I strongly oppose HB 2004-A.  Being a 

landlord is difficult enough without having our hands tied and punishment imposed for 

maintaining our owner's real estate investment.  It has and will continue to discourage 

those who would invest in rental properties in the State of Oregon. 

 

Please register our opposition to HB 2004-A!!! 

 

 

--  

Judy Odle 

Resident Manager 

LITTLE CREEK APARTMENTS 

541-265-2663 - office 

541-265-6208 - fax 

 

VOTED 2010, 2011, 2012, 2013, 2014, 2015, 2016 & 2017's "BEST APARTMENTS" IN 

LINCOLN COUNTY! 
 


